Clarkston Primary School

Promoting Partnership

School vision: Clarkston Primary School and Nursery Class Vision is to be an achieving, safe and happy school.

Follow us on Twitter - @ClarkstonPS

enquiries@clarkston.n-lanark.sch.uk

Monday 7th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.



Welcome back to the new term. I hope you enjoyed a lovely Christmas break and I wish you a happy new year! Thank you once again to all who supported the PTA Christmas Fayre. Just over £3600 was raised- an amazing amount.

Enrolment for Session 2019-2020

Registration for infant beginners for session 2019-2020 will take place on the following dates:

Monday 14 th January	9.00am - 10.00am	and	3.15pm - 4.00pm
Tuesday 15 th January	9.00am - 10.00am	and	3.15pm - 4.00pm
Wednesday 16th January	9 00am - 10 00am	and	3 15nm - 4 00nm



If you have a child who will be five years old between 1st March 2019 and 28th February 2020 you should register him/her on one of these days. **Proof of address (in the form of a current council tax bill) and a birth certificate is required**.

Snapshot Jotters

Thank you to all parents/carers who took the time to look at and comment on the snapshot jotters which were issued before the Christmas holidays. The parent/carer comments have proved very useful for both children and staff. Next issue will be on Thursday 14^{th} February.



Head Lice



Please carry out regular head checks for head lice. Ensuring long hair is tied up and regular head checks and bone combing will help eradicate lice. Leaflets are available from the school office if you require guidelines.

Contact Details

Please keep the school office informed of any updated contact details. We have tried to contact a number of parent/carers but phone numbers do not connect. I would be very appreciative if a note of any new phone number/address is sent in to the office staff by email, note or phonecall.



Shoogalie Road Pantomime:



Shoogalie Road Productions will be performing Dick Whittington in school on Thursday 10^{th} January. There will be two performances - some pupils will enjoy the pantomime in the morning and others in the afternoon.

Parking and Drop Off Points

Thank you to everyone who has made a special effort to ensure the safety of our pupils by parking safely in the car parking bays in the drop-off point in school. I am hoping this continues. I request you are mindful of driveways if you are parking locally so people can gain access to their property.



Primary 1 and 2 Fluoride Varnishing



Primary 1 and Primary 2 fluoride varnishing will take place on Tuesday 29th January. Please return the forms, which will be issued this week, by Monday 21st January 2019.

Diary Dates

Monday 7th January Tuesday 8th January Thursday 10th January Tuesday 29th January Monday 11th February Tuesday 12th February Wednesday 13th February Thursday 14th February

PTA Meeting 7pm Parent Council Meeting 6.30pm Shoogalie Road Pantomime in School Primary 1 and 2 Fluoride Varnishing Holiday - school closed Holiday - school closed In-service - school closed to pupils Snapshot Jotter Issue

Yours sincerely,

A. Bowman Head Teacher Head Teacher